Dear Valued Patrons,  
We are sorry to let you know that our production of OTHER PEOPLE'S MONEY, April 8-25,  has been cancelled due to the ongoing closure of SBCC, the Governor's orders and our concern for the well-being of our audience, cast and crew. 
If you have tickets for these performances you have 2 options.
1. You can donate your tickets to The Theatre Group at SBCC and we will send you a donation receipt. If you have your tickets and decide to donate them please call the Box Office at 805-965-5935 and let us know or email us at sbcctg@sbcc.edu.
2. You can get a refund for the purchase price of your tickets. To get a refund please email us at sbcctg@sbcc.edu or call us at 805-965-5935 and leave a message. We need the following information:
  cf# located on the top left corner of the tickets
  Name and phone number
  Number of tickets. 
  We do not need to receive the tickets back.
If you purchased them in the last month with a credit card we can refund them right back to your card.
If you have season tickets, we will need to get a current credit card from you because our system does not hold the number.
If you would prefer a refund check, that will take about 3 weeks to generate.
If we have your tickets in the Box Office please call us, or we will be calling you, to let us know what you would prefer. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We will be working on calling all patrons. If you call you can leave a message and we will return your call. Thank you for your patience while we work to get everyone taken care of.
Box Office - 805-965-5935  email- sbcctg@sbcc.edu
We have also had to cancel our summer musical. We hope to send season ticket information in August to start up our season in October. Please watch for more updates. We hope to see everyone again soon at the Theatre!

